

•





Go home to your friends and tell them how much the Lord has done for you, and how much He has had mercy on you. Mark 5:19

Dear Alumnus,

Coming home always has that comfortable feeling, a place where you can feel safe and loved. Homecoming at CUW is much more than just sports. It is getting together with friends and bringing your family to that comfortable place where we all have the common bond of being a Concordian. Whether you attended Concordia as a student in high school, junior college, as a traditional undergraduate, graduate, or in the accelerated learning program, you are always welcome at your school home. Please review the information below to find out the many ways for you to be involved.

We look forward to you coming home and telling us your stories and what the Lord has done for you.

Welcome home,

Celebrate the Reformation in music, film, art, and mini-lectures

October 24th - 28th

On Friday, October 27, in the Chapel of Christ Triumphant at 7:30 pm, the Concordia University Music Department will present a music celebration of the 500th anniversary of the Protestant Reformation. The concert is free and open to the public. Come Saturday to see the



film, "Martin Luther: The Idea that Changed the World," (7:00 pm - Todd Wehr Theater), followed by Q & A with the producers. Tickets are required but they are free. Click here for more information about all the activities for the Reformation celebration.

Welcome back for CUW's Homecoming November 3rd and 4th

Come back to Concordia during our Homecoming celebration to catch up with old friends, see how campus has changed, and participate in some fantastic events: from athletic games to Freddy Fest to the Highland House 5th Quarter social. Click here for more information and to register for one or more of the events.



Zoey needs some help! Anonymous donors provide two matching challenges - one ends October 23rd

Zoey needs your help to bring a second Comfort Dog to campus, the community, and you! We have received two separate dollar-for-dollar matching gift challenges from anonymous friends. One friend will match dollar-for-dollar all new donations received up to \$7,500! The other friend will match dollar-for-dollar donations received but only for donations made by Monday, October 23rd! Please help us spread the word about this wonderful opportunity. To support a new Comfort Dog, click here.



New director brings sturgeon to CUW

Concordia's new director of the Center for Environmental Stewardship, Mark Schmitz (left in photo), has helped the university obtain 12 lake sturgeon, a species of fish that is endangered in some parts of the world. Click here to read more.



Alumna makes trek to Antarctica

Jennifer Bault, a Concordia University alumna ('96) and Nicolet High School science teacher, will be traveling to Antarctica this fall for a 5-week research project on the Ross Sea. She is one of 10 teachers selected through a nationwide search to participate in PolarTREC, an educational research experience in which K-12 teachers participate in polar research, working closely with scientists as a pathway to improving science education. Follow Jennifer on her trek through her journal and two live broadcasts from Antarctica on Thursday, November 2nd from 9:30-10:30 am CST and Friday, November 10th. To read more, click <a href="https://example.com/here-e-missag



Sport & Hospitality Roundtable offers networking opportunity

Tuesday, November 7th

Join us for a free networking event with sport and hospitality industry professionals from 5 to 7:30 pm, November 7, in the Pharmacy Atrium. Network with more than 50 experts from your favorite sports and entertainment c ompanies like Summerfest and the Green Bay Packers. Click here for more information and to register.



CUW hosts event for Wisconsin Startup Week Wednesday, November 8th

Join Concordia University Wisconsin as we partner with <u>Wisconsin Startup Week</u>. Experience powerful life lessons and practical advice from some of Wisconsin's most intriguing entrepreneurs. With multiple locations throughout Wisconsin, find the location nearest you and join fellow entrepreneurs (or aspiring entrepreneurs) to learn from these inspirational presenters. Click here for more information and to register.



Join us for Christmas at Concordia

December 1st and 2nd

It's not too early to plan on joining us for Concordia's annual Christmas concert. Tickets are on <u>sale</u> now. It promises to be a magical and festive evening.



Gear up for CIT at the Wisconsin campus

January 26th and 27th

Since 1951, CIT has been a highlight for thousands of athletes and fans. Whether you experienced CIT just last year or decades ago, we know you have fond memories of your time etched in your mind. Along with the basketball tournament, the weekend will include the 2017 Athletic Hall of Fame induction, dance competition, and of course the alumni social. Volunteers will be needed for the student casino night. Watch for more details in the November e-newsletter and on the CUW website.



Opportunities to P articipate!

Click on the links for more information on the events.

- <u>Celebrate the Reformation in music and film:</u> October 27-28
- <u>CUW Homecoming:</u> November 3-4
- Sport & Hospitality Roundtable: November 7
- <u>Concordia Bible Institute</u>: ongoing podcasts, studies, and events
- Wisconsin Startup Week: November 6-12
- Christmas at Concordia: December 1-2
- <u>Concordia Invitational Tournament</u> (<u>CIT</u>): January 26-27
- Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony: January 27

Falcon Links

- Athletics
- · Alumni Stories
- Career Services

- Fine Arts
- Chapel
- Alumni Benefits Brochure

Click Here for More Campus News



Stay Connected

Michelle "Mickie" Wagner
Director of Alumni Relations
12800 N Lake Shore Drive
Mequon, WI 53097
262-243-2008
alumni@cuw.edu

Confirm that you like this.

Click the "Like" button.